
 

   Department of Transportation Services (DTS) 

                                            

Effective Saturday, July 1, 2023 
Route 73 is discontinued & replaced by  

Pearl Highlands Rail Station circulator routes. 
 

Route 531 Manana-Pearl Highlands service areas:  
Manana Pearl City Gateway 

Route 532 Momilani-Pearl Highlands service areas: 
Momilani Momilani Rec. Center Pearl City Shopping Center 

Pearl City High School (Hoomoana + Hoolaulea) 
Route 535 Pearl City Peninsula-Pearl Highlands service areas: 

Pearl City Peninsula Pearl City Shopping Center    Pearl City Gateway 
 

Route 533 Pacific Palisades (weekends only - replaces Rt 53 Sat/Sun shuttle) 
 

TheBus service to Leeward Community College & Pearl City Cultural Ctr is 
permanently discontinued – No change to Rt 53 regular weekday service   

 
 
 

For maps and information, scan here: 
 
 

For comments/questions: Contact the DTS at 808-768-8372 or thebusstop@honolulu.gov. 
For schedule and route information: www.thebus.org or call 808-848-5555 (press 2). 


